
Members of the BILD Durham Chapter: 
 
Please be advised that Durham Regional Headquarters and all other Regional offices will be closed to the 
public until further notice. Staff within Planning and Development Services are available by phone and 
email as they work remotely. 
  
As for applications and fees, the Region are accepting all applications and fees through the following 
ways:   

 The Region we continue to pick up and drop off mail to Canada Post on a daily basis 
 The Region will be accepting e-circulations from their areas municipalities 
 The Region will also be accepting applications by means of select staff taking in the application 

packages at the headquarters main entrance 

BILD continues to discuss with municipal and conservation staff, the importance of continuing planning 
and building services for our members and we are committed to keeping the Chapters apprised of how 
these services are changing on a timely basis.  
 
As a friendly reminder, BILD’s website contains the most recent updates to members including any 
relevant provincial bulletins, the status and actions of any municipalities/regions as it pertains to your 
operations and bulletins/notices from our partner organizations. BILD staff are monitoring the situation 
closely and are making updates as new information comes along. 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/878666ad9f/d70234a823/213c4a9462/BILD/f89cc623fc/63b0fdb234/8c5b9c5456/BILD/8b96562b75/TEST/42c4253fdb/BILD/a24aeb7ed1/63b0fdb234/7f15079d3b/BILD/1008ee28d0/b4b7bfe75f/8c0caa973e/BILD/592260b880/b4b7bfe75f/3b7a5caef8/BILD/65b0342317/63b0fdb234/ae85234ed2

